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Date:    April 2, 2024 
        
To:    tmarshall@publichealth.wincoil.gov 
     
cc:       
    
From:    ComEd 
   
Subject:  Demolition Letter  
 
#/Pages: 1 
 
 
 

This communication confirms that ComEd is in receipt of a request for demolition 
concerning the property located at: 
 
 
2920 COLEMAN AVE ROCKFORD IL 61101 
 
 
And that ComEd equipment serving that location has either been removed or 
abandoned. 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE:  This confirmation does not exempt persons working at this 
location from complying with the requirements of the Illinois Underground Utility 
Facilities Act (IUUF), 220 ILCS 50, et. seq.  The IUUF Act requires a call to the One 
Call notification center by excavators, designers, or any person preparing to disturb 
the earth’s surface anywhere in Illinois.  Call JULIE at 1-800-892-0123; or within the 
Chicago city limits, call DIGGER at 1-312-744-7000.  Additionally, ComEd has only 
removed or abandoned equipment serving the identified location.  Energized ComEd 
equipment serving other properties may remain on the property.  If this equipment 
needs to be de-energized or relocated during demolition, please contact ComEd at 
1-800-Edison-1. 
 

 

 

 


